
FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR TODAY are given in loving memory of Darrold Ferguson. 

 

CIRCUIT REFORMATION SERVICE THIS AFTERNOON  

The Circuit Reformation Service will be held at 4:00 p.m. today at Grace Lutheran 

Church in Hamilton, MT.  An Octoberfest meal will be served following that service. 

 

Trunk Or Treat Is TODAY!! 
Be sure to encourage young ones you know to attend our Trunk or Treat beginning at 

6:00 p.m. today in our church parking lot.  If you are decorating a trunk please come 

around 5:00 p.m. to find your spot and get set up.  We are looking forward to a fun, 

family-friendly evening!! 

 

TIME CHANGE NEXT WEEKEND 
Please remember to set your clocks back an hour next weekend so you don’t miss 

worship next Sunday morning!! 

 

PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT THIS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3RD 

We will be sponsoring a Parents’ Night Out on Friday, November 3rd, from 6:00 – 

8:00 p.m.  Parents, please feel free to bring your children for a couple hours and 

enjoy some time for yourself!  We will feed them and provide fun activities for them.  

Please sign up on the sheet located in the Narthex to help us in planning. 

 

LWML COLLECTION FOR OCTOBER 

The LWML collection for the month of October is for the Valor House, a home for 

Veterans, this includes both men and women. We would like to collect underwear, 

winter gloves and hats. We will deliver them the second week of November to 

celebrate Veterans Day. Please place the items in the box in the Narthex.  

 
LWML DUES 

Just a reminder to our LWML ladies that it’s time for the annual dues of $16.00.  

Please remit the dues to Lu Lehmann. 

 

VETERANS’ MEAL 

We will have a Veterans’ Meal on Sunday, November 12th, at 5:00 p.m.  There is a 

sign-up sheet in the Narthex if you would like to attend. 

 

THANKSGIVING PIE-FEST 

On Sunday, November 19th, we will be serving pies during our Fellowship Time 

following the first service.  Please feel free to bring a favorite pie to share that 

morning! 

 

FLOORING PROJECT UPDATE 

Much progress has been made on the flooring project in our building.  The main 

hallway, big room in the basement and pantry are either complete or will be soon.  

All that is left is the Fellowship Hall.  The Board of Properties would like to see this 

endeavor completed prior to the 25th Anniversary of our building in 2025.  Please 

prayerfully consider donating to the flooring fund.  The current estimate to complete 

the Fellowship Hall is $23,000. 



OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

OCC Shoeboxes are now available at our table in the narthex. You can participate by 

filling and returning a box, donating money for shipping, or donating ingredients for 

the boxes. If you don't have time to fill a box, you could just leave a "wow" gift at our 

table. Examples are: a baby doll, a set of matchbox cars, a deflated soccer ball, or a 

large stuffed animal. Keep in mind these toys need to fit in a shoebox. Filled boxes 

are due Sunday, November 21st. Thank You! 

 

WOULD YOU PREPARE A MEAL FOR THE TOM ROY HOME? 

Please consider volunteering to prepare a meal for the Tom Roy Youth Home.  

Perhaps you and a friend would be willing to do this service project together.   There 

is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex.  It's simple:  Prepare a meal for 10-12 and deliver 

it to the Home at 2834 W. Central between 5:00 & 6:00 pm (or at your convenience) 

on the last Thursday of the month.   Please call the Home in advance at 728-8127 

to let them know when you will be bringing the meal.  This has been a great 

experience for those who have participated so far, and the youth love a home-

cooked meal!  Thanks for reaching out.  

 

OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE AS A GREETER 

We are looking for people willing to greet before our services on Sunday mornings.  

Qualifications to serve include being able to offer a friendly "smile" and "hello" to 

greet our members and visitors.  Please sign up on the sheets on the table in 

the narthex and mark your personal calendar for dates you will greet.  Thank you for 

showing our members and visitors we love and care about them.   

 

RAISE RIGHT NEWS 

Raise Right Order forms have been updated and are available in the entryway on the 

table.  A reminder that if you are thinking about gift cards for the upcoming holidays, 

now is a good time to get them ordered so that you have them in plenty of time.  

Thank you for your continued support of our school fund raising efforts.  Any 

questions, see Sylvia Moody. 

 

 

  

 

 

A Measure of Our Stewardship 
 
 
 

Last Sunday 
       8:30 a.m.  -    94 
     11:00 a.m.  -    64 

 

Adult Bible Class – 50 
 Sunday School – 3 

 
     Offerings for the month 
Monthly Need: $44,498.00 

Contributions for October: $30,742.40 
 
 
 
 

 



 

WEEK OF 

October 29, 2023 
 

 

 

 Today- 8:30 a.m.- Worship – Reformation - Communion 

  9:45 a.m.- Sunday School & Bible Class 

  11:00 a.m.- Worship – Reformation – Communion 

  4:00 p.m.- Circuit Reformation Service – Grace – Hamilton 

  6:00 p.m.- Trunk or Treat 

 
 Monday- 5:30 p.m.- GraceNotes 

  6:30 p.m.- Praise Team 

  7:00 p.m.- Choir Practice 

 
 Tuesday- 9:00 a.m.- Chapel 

  9:30 a.m.- Preschool Chapel 

  9:30 a.m.- LifeLight – Selected Psalms 

  10:00 a.m.- Staff Devotions 

  6:30 p.m.- LifeLight – 1 & 2 Kings 

   
 Wednesday- 7:30 a.m.- Men’s Bible Fellowship Breakfast – Paradise Falls 

  9:00 a.m.- Miller Boys 

  9:30 a.m.- Preschool Chapel 

  12:00 p.m.- Quilting 

  6:00 p.m.- Confirmation 

 
 Thursday- 9:30 a.m.- Women in the Word 

  11:30 a.m.- Prayer Time 

  6:00 p.m.- Men’s Chorus 

 
 Friday- 6:00 p.m.- Parents’ Night Out 

 
 Saturday-  

   

 

 Next Sunday- 8:30 a.m.- Worship – Communion 

  9:45 a.m.- Sunday School & Bible Class 

  11:00 a.m.- Worship – Communion 

TIME CHANGE 
 

Remember to set your clocks back an hour next weekend! 
 


